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DATE: June 25, 2020 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Jefferson Doehling, Engineering Specialist II, Division of Engineering 

RE: Docket No. 20190080-WS - Application for limited proceeding rate increase in 
Brevard County, by Aquarina Utilities, Inc. 
 

 
Pursuant to Order No. PSC-2020-0158-PAA-WS, issued May 15 2020, this docket should be 
closed administratively once Aquarina Utilities Inc. (Aquarina or Utility) has filed the required 
revised tariff sheets and customer notices, and they have been approved by our staff. The revised 
tariff sheets and customer notices were filed by the Utility on June 15, 2020. Staff has 
determined that Aquarina has demonstrated compliance with Order No. PSC-2020-0158-PAA-
WS and requests that this docket be closed administratively. 
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